
Feedback on LAA Officer Group from Greenwich Third Sector Representative 
 
Date of Meeting 9th November 2010 
Name of representative...Naomi Goldberg.... 
Email Contact if you have any queries..naomi.goldberg@gavs.biz... 
Three key issues discussed/agreed at the meeting and their impact on the Third Sector (if any) 
 

 
LAA abolished 
Discussed future of partnership working – no conclusion but desire to work more at 
operational level 
Provided some examples of how this currently works  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Any Personal comments you had about the meeting 

 
 
Need to continue to raise profile of Third Sector in partnership working 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Any ideas/Views you want from the sector about this or future meetings 
 

 
 
 
Examples of partnership working at operational level particularly with police and NHS 
 
 
 
 

 


